
Introducing the Inaugural ACS Sustainable Chemistry & Engineering
Lectureship Awards

W e are pleased to announce the launch of the ACS
Sustainable Chemistry & Engineering Lectureship Awards.

The awards are a partnership between ACS Sustainable
Chemistry & Engineering and the Industrial & Engineering
Chemistry Division (I&EC) of the American Chemical Society.
The awards will honor the contributions of early career
investigators from around the world who are doing exceptional
research that impacts sustainability, green chemistry, or green
engineering.
The awards are intended to be global in scope, reflecting the

global author and reader base of the journal. In the first year, in
recognition of this global scope of the Lectureship Awards, one
recipient will be chosen from each of the following three
regions: The Americas, Europe/Middle East/Africa, and Asia/
Pacific. Nominees are affiliated with a geographical region based
on the location of their current home scientific institution.
Awardees should be 10 years or less from their initial academic
appointment (for faculty members) or 10 years or less from
their last professional training (for industrial and other
nonacademic scientists). The selection committee will consist
of ACS Sustainable Chemistry & Engineering editors as well as
representatives from the I&EC Division of the American
Chemical Society. In future years, other technical divisions of
the ACS may join the journal in this partnership, assisting with
the selection of the awardees and the sponsorship of the award.
The first Lectureship Award winners will be honored at a
symposium cosponsored by the I&EC Division at the 253rd
ACS National Meeting in San Francisco, California, April 2−6,
2017. Each of the three inaugural Lectureship Award winners
will receive $1000 and assistance with travel and lodging costs.
Visit the journal’s homepage for more information on the

lectureship (pubs.acs.org/sustainable). The call for nominations
is now available online. Please send us your nominations by
August 1, 2016. Questions may be directed to Award.
ACSSustainable@acs.org. We will announce the winners in
the early fall. We look forward to seeing many of you at the
inaugural symposium in San Francisco.
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